
Final Transcripts and Diplomas for Seniors 
 

We have temporarily suspended in person pick up of 
transcripts and diplomas until further notice, to ensure we 
comply with current safety guidelines. We will be mailing 

them through the postal service or sending them 
electronically to schools, at this time.  To request a transcript 

please click on the link, and follow the 
directions: https://forms.gle/J7GzsWj7Zz5X7hWG8 

 
We will start processing requests around the second week of 

June.  The date for distributing diplomas has not yet been 
decided.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause 
you.  Thank you for your patience and understanding.  If you 

have any questions you may contact the registrar, Rae 
Benton, at 941-723-4848 ext. 2013. 
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